
Summer Term 2022 – Curriculum Newsletter 
 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 
 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, it is an opportunity to reflect on the 
journey along our learning river. The children engaged well in all 
their learning, continuing their journey and hopping over the 
bridges to revisit their prior learning and knowledge! They all 
demonstrated our SCORE values, always striving for excellence.  
 
We are looking forward to the children’s return next year to 
continue with our amazing learning. 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

Self Esteem Commitment Organisation Resilience Excellence 

Curriculum Focus 

Last half term we worked really hard in our core subjects and are using our 
knowledge and understanding of English and Maths across all of our other subjects 
too. Look out for our subject logos so you can see what we are learning at school – 
you will also see them on the river! Our retrieval and review and do lessons have 
also formed an essential part of our learning! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Learning Platforms 
Please continue to access our learning platforms and contact us if you have any problems using ClassDojo. Dojo is a great tool for keeping up to date and seeing what 
at happening at school! 

 
 

 

Advocates and Ambassadors 

We will continue to focus on our subject Ambassadors and Advocates. We are exploring different opportunities to raise the aspirations of the children with different advocate 
opportunities!  

  
 



 



 


